Keep WGC Fire Station Open

We the undersigned are dismayed at the prospect of losing our fire station from WGC and call upon Herts County
Council to retain the station

When complete, please return (before December 27, 2016) to:
Welwyn Hatfield Liberal Democrats, 6 Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, AL9 5DS

Full name Postal address with postcode Email address Signature

Hosted and promoted by Helen Quenet of 6, Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, AL9 5DS on behalf of the Liberal Democrats.

If you submit your contact details, the Liberal Democrats and their elected representatives may use the information you've given to contact you. By
providing your data to us, you are consenting to us making contact with you in the future by mail, email, telephone, text, website and apps, even though
you may be registered with the Telephone Preference Service. You can always opt out of communications at any time by contacting us or visiting
www.libdems.org.uk/optout. For more information go to www.libdems.org.uk/privacy.
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